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Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Proposed south Warrington Urban Extension 
Date: 29 April 2019 08:53:51 

Dear Sirs 

I am writing to express my great concern re the supposedly updated Local Plan. 

Details of the planned roads are very vague.  Specifically there is nothing planned to 
improve the already extremely congested A49 as it goes north from the M56.  Has anyone 
actually monitored the traffic as it goes through Stockton Heath for instance? 

I am concerned also regarding the risk of our Green Belt being sacrificed for the sake of 
this seemingly over ambitious Plan.  Can I ask which develops were involved in the 
consultation of this plan? 

What is practically achievable and at what cost - financially and environmentally.  What 
proportion of the the new housing will actually be affordable for local people? 

Your comments would be appreciated. 

Yours faithfully 
B. Heath (Mrs) 




